
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTON IA

Mr. Javier Cremades
President of the World Jurist Association & World Law Foundation

Tartu, 6May 2024

Dear Mr. Cremades.

I would like to express sincere gratitude for the kind invitation to participate in the World Law
Congress, which will take place in Santo Domingo on l0-12 March 2025.I would also like to
thank you for the opportunity to lead and organise a panel discussion on a topic of my area of
interest. Regrettably, due to many work-related and prior commitments I am unable to take this
opportunity. However, I have been in contact with professor Rainer Amold who has invited me
to participate in one of his panels and I have gladly accepted his offer. Accordingly, I am still
able to contribute to the discussions taking place at the Congress.

I wish you every success with the organisation of the Event!

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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